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OBX: AWO REMOVAL 
 
 
Due to the lower free float in Awilco Offshore ASA (AWO), Oslo Børs will delete AWO from 
the OBX. AWO will be removed at close price Friday August 15th 2008. No new 
constituent will be included until the next semi-annual rebalance in December 2008.  
 
 
Any questions regarding this Exchange Notice can be directed to Linn Furuvald (+47 22 34 
17 55) or Preben Danielsen (+47 22 34 17 86). 
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Tomas Rinaldo Jenny Sundström 
Derivatives Analyst Senior Product Manager 
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